NEIGHBOURHOOD NEWS
Number 8
October 2016

Ticehurst
Civil Parish

From Flimwell Stonegate Ticehurst Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group

So what's been happening with your Neighbourhood Plan?

The team are currently beavering away writing planning policies for the
Neighbourhood Plan based on the feedback we’ve had from all of you. We're
trying to capture everything you said about what was special in our communities,
as well as what you felt could be better. Of course, much discussion at our
meetings has been about housing, the local economy, footpaths and road safety
and protecting our beautiful countryside. We aim to try and include a broad range
of policies that delivers a happy, healthy and prosperous future for our area.

These policies will be presented to you all in two upcoming consultation events.
How can you keep up to date?

Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th November and Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd
December at Ticehurst Village Hall

These two, two-day, consultation events are an opportunity to come along and

see the latest on the Neighbourhood Plan and we’d really appreciate your
feedback and comments on the policy proposals.

Keep in touch with the latest Neighbourhood plan news:

Go to www.ticehurstnp.org to keep up to date with all the latest goings on, and to
sign up to receive news about the Neighbourhood Plan via e-mail.

We can also respond to your questions if you e-mail us on
participate@ticehurstnp.org, or write to us via the Parish Clerk at The Village
Institute, Ticehurst, TN5 7BE




